1968. Feb. 50

Mr. H. V. Schulz.
2402 Sinclair St.
Midland, Texase.

Dear Mr. Schulz:

I am still quite interested in the stony meteorite
you have, It hes been over a year since I wrote you
about it.

I want to emphasize the fact thet I am still most
anxious to secure the main wass for our collection. We
would ¢khibit it either at Texas Christian Uﬂe* or
at the Children's Museum here, which is quite institution.

Many people would see it and it would do good in that way.

I know your attachement for it and your sentimental
feelings (since your father found i:) tend to outweigh mere
monetary considerations, but I can offer you $200.00 for it,
so keep that in mind. I never got any result from trying
to trace the fragment in Dzllas.

It is beginning to look less and less like these
things come from the lunar surface. The belief that they
are scraps of a brogtn asteroid with an orbit going out
between Mars and Jupiter is apparently strengthening.

The type you have is the commonest stony variety, btut the
pittinzs on your specimen are mighty good and make it a
desirable plece for exhibit. Be sure to guard it so it
does get "bunged up", if I may offer a sugzestion.

Yours sincerely,



